
July 2014 Update July 10, 2014 

Dear All at Fellowship Bible Church, 

I’ve recently been reading a book about the ship my dad was on in 

World War 2. Although I’ve heard snippets of information from him and 

some of his shipmates about their experiences, especially regarding 

the battle of Okinawa, this book brought out things I hadn’t really thought about. The 

navy needed ships that would supply the troops, ships that would bring more troops to  

land in addition to the ships that would shoot down enemy aircraft.  During the battle 

there were guys on the deck behind the guns, and there were guys below handing 

ammunition up.  Spiritual warfare is much the same way.  Some are on the front lines, 

others are supplying the means for them to stay in the battle and covering them with 

prayer.  Thank you for your important part in this spiritual battle.   

The former co-workers have been gone about a month and a half now and the new 

ones have been on-board for the same amount of time.  Thanks so much for your 

prayers regarding the transition.  The overlap time went fairly smoothly.  There are still 

areas the new co-workers are learning, so do please continue to pray in the coming 

months for the deaf people to accept and embrace the changes.  And please continue 

to pray for the former co-workers as they settle in Washington and start making con-

tacts in the deaf community there.   

In my last letter I mentioned a lady that broke her ankle and leg and one of her help-

ers who got a bad ankle sprain. Thanks for your prayers for them. The man with the 

sprained ankle is walking good now, and the lady with the  broken ankle/leg is now 

taking a few wobbly steps each day holding on to her wheelchair.  Please pray for 

continued physical healing and for spiritual growth.  Thank you. 

Please pray also for a couple of women who need to make some major decisions.  

Pray that these decisions will be Spirit led decisions.  Thank you.   

Thanks again for your prayers and support! 

                   In His love, 

      Penny Harden 
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